
From: Jennifer McGrath
To: Haleigh Frye
Cc: Ed Pinchiff
Subject: UPC19-0012 (4707 Bloomfield Rd., Petaluma) - Legal Notice
Date: Friday, January 17, 2025 3:49:31 PM

EXTERNAL

Haleigh - 

The Legal Notice has a significant error that needs to be corrected. Specifically, the hours of
operation in the Public Notice are inconsistent with the Proposed Conditions of Approval as
approved by the BZA wherein the specific issue was discussed.

The Conditions of Approval read: 

Proposed hours of operation are 24 hours per day, seven days per week, as needed.

The Legal Notice read:

Hours of operations would generally occur during  daylight hours from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm
and 7:00 am to 7:00 pm during harvest periods.

Please advise as soon as possible how you propose to remedy this error.

Jennifer McGrath
Law Offices of Jennifer McGrath
7755 Center Avenue, Suite 1100
Huntington Beach CA 92647
(714) 231-2124
https://www.jennifermcgrath.com/
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